Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

From: Terrel A. Anderson <TAANDERS@UP.COM>

Sent: Tuesday, May 5, 2015 10:47 AM

To: Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

Subject: TR-150640 Park Rd Spokane Sub MP5.63 DOT#662510F City of Spokane Valley

Kathy this email is to amend the application regarding the scheol buses.

According to the best information that | can obtain ltem 9 should state no. As this is not a school bus route.
Item 10 should read 0.

Please let me know what other information you need.

Thank you

Terrel A. Anderson

Manager Industry & Public Projects
9451 Atkinson St.

Roseville CA. 95747

Office: 916 789-5134

Fax: 402 233-3066
taanders@up.com

When Making a submittal to UPRR ensure that the following information is in the email subject or your plan wilt be

rejected. .
Project type, % Plans, City, State, Street, RR Milepost, Subdivision, DOT#, and Lat/L.eng
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This email and any attachments may contain information that is confidential and/or privileged for the sole use
of the intended recipient. Any use, review, disclosure, copying, distribution or reliance by others, and any
forwarding of this email or its contents, without the express permission of the sender is strictly prohibited by
law. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender immediately, delete the e-mail and destroy

all copies.
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